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Advisory No. _D1l s, 2025
April 24, 2025

DISASTER RISK REDUCTION AND MANAGEMENT SERVICE (DRRMS) CORRECT DATE FOR
THE UPCOMING ONLINE ORIENTATION

1. The Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) would like to inform
all DepEd non-teaching personnel of the correct date for the upcoming online
orientation on DepEd Order No. 22, s. 2024, titled: "DepEd Alam Mol
Understanding DO 22, s. 2024: DepEd's Guide to Ensuring Safety and Learning
Continuity in Schools.”

2. Please be advised of the corrected schedule: May 2, 2025 (Previously indicated as
May 2, 2024)

3. All concerned personnel are strongly encouraged to attend and actively participate
in this vital initiative to strengthen disaster preparedness and safeguard the safety
of our schools. Furthermore, teachers, parents, and learners may opt to view the
online orientation to gain a comprehensive understanding of this DepEd Order.

4. DRRMS sincerely apglogize for any confusion or inconvenience caused by the earlier
error. They appreciate your understanding and continued support in ensuring the
success of the important initiative.

5.  Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.
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The Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service (DRRMS) would like to inform all
DepEd non-teaching personnel of the correct date for the upcoming online orientation on
DepEd Order No. 22, s. 2024, titled: “DepEd Alam Mo! Understanding DO 22, 8. 2024:
DepEd’s Guide to Ensuring Safety and Learning Continuity in Schools.”

Please be advised of the corrected schedule: May 2, 2025 (Previously indicated as
May 2, 2024)

All concerned personnel are strongly encouraged to attend and actively participate in this
vital initiative to strengthen disaster preparedness and safeguard the safety of our schools.
Furthermore, teachers, parents, and learners may opt to view the online orientation to gain
a comprehensive understanding of this DepEd Order.

We sincerely apologize for any confusion or inconvenience caused by the earlier error. We

appreciate your understanding and continued support in ensuring the success of this
important initiative.

For information and guidance.
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FELINO O. CASTRO V
‘ Director IV
Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Service



